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President’s Message 

See everyone at the meeting 
 

Next meeting: February 7, 2012 7:00 pm 

 

Program: Sybil Burger from the San Antonio club will present a program on Antarctica 

  And Tierra del Fuego. 
 

Food Potluck supper, please bring a dish to share 

 

Drinks provided by the club 
  
 

Minutes of the Sea Shell Searchers of Brazoria 

County 
CALL TO ORDER: The January 3, 2012 meeting of the Sea Shell Searchers 
was called to order by president Frank Petway. 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: A motion was made by Tina Petway, seconded by 
Rusti Stover to approve the minutes as mailed in the newsletter. Motion 
passed. 
TREASURER’S REPORT: Wayne Humbird reported a balance. 
MEMBERSHIP CHAIR REPORT: Steven Coker reported that we have 
members and he is still taking dues. Directory will be sent email 
BRAZORIA COUNTY FAIR: Wayne Humbird has cases available 
OLD BUSINESS: Jamboree was discussed 
NEW BUSINESS: Patty Humbird will ask the Center to put the Shell Show on 
the calendar. 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: none 
ADJOURNMENT: A motion was made by Tina Petway, seconded by Wanda 
Coker that the meeting be adjourned. The motion passed. 
PROGRAM: Janey Cormier presented a program on Cephalopods. 
 
 


